
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The PTA have been overwhelmed as to how popular the Christmas Baubles 

have been. In order to ensure that families and extended families can also 

access this we have decided that the maximum number of baubles to be 

ordered per child is 4.  

You can pay for these via school money online.  

Can you please ensure that you have ordered and paid for the baubles 

before Friday 3rd of December. This is so that staff and members of the PTA 

can make the baubles in time. 

 

Many Thanks  

Mrs Vallely ( PTA) 
 


